In accordance with the new Chapter 98-277, General Lawe of
Florida, the Florida Public Service Commission will conduct a
public hearing in the service territory of BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc., to elicit public testimony regarding the
fair and reasonable Florida residential basic local
telecommunications service rate. (Commission Special Project No.
980000A-SP). The public hearing will be conducted at the location
set forth below at the following date and time:

DATE LOCATION TIME

October 19, 1998 Palm Beach County 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Governmental Center
County Chambers, 6th
Floor
301 N. Olive Avenue
West Palm Beach,
Florida 33401

For further information regarding this hearing, you may
contact Anne Marsh at (B50) 413-6554 or Beth Keating at (850) 413-

6212 at the Florida Public Service Commission.
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